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09/18/23



Patty Morgan, Administrator
National CPM Consortium


Dear CPM Board of Directors

RE: Reaccreditation

The Iowa Certified Public Manager Program is scheduled for a continued accreditation review in 2024.  In accordance with Article II Section 3 of the bylaws of the National Certified Public Manager Consortium, I request a continuing accreditation review of the Iowa Certified Public Manager Program in 2018.  Please contact me at kim.hanson@iowa.gov or 515-401-9542 if you have questions.


Sincerely,
[bookmark: _GoBack]


Kim Hanson
Training Coordinator, 
Iowa CPM 
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